Welcome to the Wellbeing mine. Thank you for responding to our incident. Last night we had a spike in the fan chart that indicated that something has occurred underground. We have not been able to contact any of or midnight shift personnel since this occurred. Two of the four men we had working last night were instructed to finish up an overcast about ten breaks from the section in the #2 entry. The other two rock dusting the entries leading to the section with a battery operated scoop.
We have a blowing fan at his mine that usually intakes up the #2 entry and returns down the #1 And #3 entries. This fan is currently running and being monitored. The mine does have a history of methane build up and poor roof conditions. A previous mine rescue team has explored up to crosscut 24 and established a fresh air base at this location. An up to date map of the area we need you to explore will be provided to your team. We feel certain that some of the ventilation controls have been breached from the fresh air base point and inby.
[bookmark: _GoBack]All proper agencies and a back up team are on site. Once again thank you for your help and good luck finding our personnel and returning them to the fresh air base as quickly and safely as possible.
